
AERB conducted Public Outreach program in the vicinity of 
Tarapur Atomic Power Station on April 13, 2022 

 

AERB conducted public outreach programme at the Grampanchayat office of Ghivali, 
Kudan and Kurgaon villages on April 13, 2022. These villages are located in the 
Palghar district of Maharashtra and close to the Tarapur Atomic Power Station.  

The objective of the programme was to disseminate information on AERB’s regulatory 
mechanism for ensuring safe operation of nuclear power plants and its role in the 
preparedness for any nuclear or radiological emergency.  

Members of Grampanchayat, Gramsevaks, Grampanchayat staff and teachers of zilla 
parishad school participated in the programmes.  

 

During the programme, AERB officers assured the existence of regulatory framework 
for ensuring safety in the nuclear power plant operations, multifarious applications of 
ionising radiation sources for societal benefits and thus ensuring radiation safety of 
occupational workers, public and the environment. The interactions were mostly in 
regional language. AERB officers answered the related queries of participants. 

AERB also provided its Organisation brochure for information to general public visiting 
the offices of Grampanchayat. The programme was interactive and well received by 
the participants.   
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